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Dear New Patient, 
 

Welcome and thank you for choosing our office.  Our entire team is dedicated to making 

your experience with us positive and enjoyable.  Modern dentistry provides many 

alternatives for your comfort and the longevity of your dental health.  To help you feel more 

comfortable and at home, we have provided you with some information about your first 

visit. 
 

One of our quality goals is to provide you with the most thorough dental examination 

possible.  The examination includes necessary dental films (x-rays), an Oral Cancer 

Screening, an exam for early signs of any gum disease, and an evaluation of your bite and 

jaw joint.  If any type of gum disease is diagnosed you may be asked to return for 

additional customized treatment.  We provide a thorough professional cleaning and work 

with you to develop a personalized home care routine.  Whatever your goals are 

concerning your dental health, we are here to assist you. 
 

We follow your examination with a consultation about your goals and your dental needs.  

All questions and concerns are completely covered.  If treatment planning is complex, we 

may ask you to return for a more comprehensive consultation with the Doctor.  Then, the 

time and investment for the treatment you choose is outlined.  Financial arrangements, 

including answers to questions about any insurance coverage you might have, are made 

with our Patient Coordinator prior to any treatment. 
 

Once any necessary treatment has been completed, we will place you on a preventive 

program of care including a professional cleaning at recommended intervals.  Research 

studies show that regular preventive care leads to fewer problems and, therefore, less cost. 
 

We look forward to meeting you, Please arrive at least 15 minutes before your scheduled 

appointment time to avoid having a portion of your appointment rescheduled.  We ask 

that you allow our office 90 minutes for the appointment from the time that you arrive.   
 

Welcome to the first step in better dental health! 

 

Lisa Martin, DDS 
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